
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

“Teach them your way, Lord, that I may rely on your faithfulness; give me an undivided heart, that I may fear 
your name.  I will praise you, Lord my God, with all my heart; I will glorify your name forever.”  Psalm 86:11-12 

HOME BULLETIN for Thursday, May 9, 2024
IN THE NEWS: 
Education Savings Account (ESA) Update 
ESA application is open from April 
16 through June 30.  If you 
qualified/received ESA last year, 
you have to fill out the form again 
this year to receive funds.  More 
information can be found on our 
website. 
 

Registration Link – *due next 
Thursday 
Here is the link for the 2024-25 
Student Registration.   
Please fill out and get your 
payment in by May 15 – to avoid 
a late fee (this does not apply to 
new families).  Please contact the 
office if you have any questions.    
 
 

Band and Orchestra Pops Concert: At 7:00 on May 13 
the HCS 5th-8th band and 4th -8th orchestra students 
will be presenting an animal-themed pop's concert. 
Including songs about snakes, squirrels, panthers, 
sheep and more.  
 
K-3 Care and Bussing the Last Week of School 
There has been a change in the bus routes the last 
week of school.  The buses WILL run at 2:25 on 
Wednesday, May 22.  This means there will be NO K3 
Care that day.  Busses will also run for our 11:55 
dismissal on the last day of school, May 24.  
 
Transition of Bookkeeper 
The 2024-2025 school year will be the last year Cory 
and Sherry De Wit will serve as bookkeepers.  The 
School Board is looking to make a smooth transition 
and would like to hire someone next year to overlap so 
the next individual can be trained properly.  If you are 
interested in being part of our team, please 
apply!  Applications can be found on our webpage 
(www.hullchristian.com) or by contacting 
school.  Applicants should contact Mr. Ten Pas at 712-
439-2273 or e-mail  
rtenpas@hullchristian.com with any questions. 

 

*SCRIP* 
   
  Monday, May 13 Friday, May 17 
  Monday, May 20 Friday, May 24 
   *No Orders week of May 27 
 

Menu ~ May 13-May 17 
Monday 

Chicken Cordon Bleu Casserole, Roll, Fruit & Broccoli 
Tuesday 

Chicken Patty, Goldfish, Fruit & Baked Beans 
Wednesday 
Sack Lunch 

Thursday 
Hot Dog, Fries, Fruit & Cooked Carrots 

Friday 
Pulled Pork, Popcorn, Fruit & Veggie Tray 

*This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
 
Kitchen Help 
Tuesday, May 14 – Tiffany Van Engen 
Thursday, May 16 – Leah Van Der Brink 
 
Calendar 
Monday, May 13 – Band & Orchestra Pops  

 Concert 7:00 
Tuesday, May 14 – Soccer vs OCCS Girls & Boys Home 
Wednesday, May 15 – Sioux Center Track Meet  
Thursday, May 16 – Soccer vs Ireton AWAY – coed 
        - Finance Meeting 6:00  
        - Board Meeting 7:00 
Friday, May 17 – Last Day of Preschool 
Thursday, May 23 – 8th Grade Graduation 
Friday, May 24 – Last day of School!!   11:55 dismissal 
 
Library Books 
If you have any of school’s library books at home, 
please return to school sometime next week! 
 
Graduation Date and Time 
The 8th grade class of 2024 will be graduating on 
Thursday, May 23 at the First CRC in Hull at 7:00 PM. 
We cordially invite any who would like to attend. 



 

 

Relief for Southern Iowa & Nebraska Tornado Victims 
In support of tornado victims in Iowa and Nebraska, 
Hull First Reformed Church is asking churches, schools 
and businesses in the Boyden and Hull area to assist 
Orphan Grain Train by collecting items to be 
distributed in Minden, IA and Elkhorn, NE.   
Please bring the items to your organization or First 
Reformed by May 22.     
Items needed for tornado recovery: 
Toiletries 
Wipes 
Towels 
Diapers (infant & adult) 
Utility cords, extension cords 
Non perishable foods 
Plastic tubs (totes) 
  
Monetary gifts are also needed.   
Please make checks payable to First Reformed Church 
and they will be forwarded to the ministry of World 
Renew, or donate online at WorldRenew.net 
 
School Supplies for Children Around the World 
At the end of the school year, students have the 
opportunity to put extra crayons, pencils, scissors, 
partially used notebooks, pencil boxes, pencil 
sharpeners, colored pencils, erasers, or markers that 
they will no longer use in a box outside the office.  The 
Kiwanis Club will then ship the supplies to children 
around the world who do not have school supplies 
available for them.  Discuss with your child what items 
they may donate and what you would like brought 
home.  Thanks! 
 
NICSTO 
Everyone who is eligible for NICSTO assistance is 
encouraged to apply.  The application can be 
found on our webpage under the Forms and 
Documents tab.  The application deadline for 
NICSTO is July 11. 
  
SAVE THE DATE 
The Rally Day Sale has been set for Saturday,  
September 21, 2024. This is a huge fundraiser for our 
school! Mark your calendars now! 
 
Last Day of School 
The last day of school is on May 24.  We will be 
dismissing at 11:55 that day.  Preschool’s last day of 
school is on May 17. 
 
 
 
 

Summer Cleaning at School 
Those who currently have K-8 students with a last 
name beginning with K-Z are on for summer cleaning 
on Thursday, May 30. If you would like to come during 
the day to clean, please contact Mindy.  *You are 
responsible to find a substitute if this day does not 
work for you. If you have any questions, please 
contact Mindy - 441-6636.  See attached schedule. 
 
Family Picture 
While are on your summer vacation as a family this 
year, don’t forget to take a family picture to add to 
our family tree in the airlock.  At the beginning of the 
2024-25 school year – we are asking that each family 
please hand in a family picture.  
 

 

 
Thank You 
Thank you for the cake, cards and words of kindness 
I received with my upcoming retirement.   I would 
also like to thank the promotion committee for their 
work planning it.   I will miss everyone and will cherish 
all the memories and people I have met in my years 
at HCS.  Thank you!!  - Mary De Groot 
 


